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My name is Sarah Lindmar and I am a concerned and proud Portland resident. 

Regarding bill SB 210 in the Oregon State Legislature that would repeal our vote-by-

mail voting system, I strongly oppose this anti-democratic bill. There is no evidence of 

voter fraud within the system and there is no good reason to change it. Our vote-by-

mail system is well-organized, reliable, and makes voting more accessible for hard 

working Oregonians. Now more than ever, we need to protect easy access to voting 

for our citizens to keep our democracy strong and viable. By stripping away this 

system, you will make it harder for people who are ill, cannot commute or get time off 

work to make it to polling locations in time. Every single person who is eligible should 

be able to vote with ease. Bill SB 210 is taking away a strong and convenient system 

that we have used confidently for the last 30 years. Please do not take away a voting 

system that has been approved and supported by the people for no legitimate 

reason. This is a danger to our rights and to our democracy.  
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